
Term 4 – Week 07 
 

- 1 - 

Wednesday 28th November, 2018 

 

Repton Public School 
Newsletter – Term 4 Week 7 

Website:  www.repton-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 
E-Mail:    repton-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

T: 66554201  
F: 66554570 

  

 

 Upcoming Events 

November 
29th  Public Speaking finals 
29th  Rural Fire Service 
30th  Yr6-7 All Schools 
 Orientation 

December 
3-14th Swimming scheme   
 (2 Weeks)  
17th  Presentation Day 1:30pm  
17th  Yr 6 Farewell 
 Dinner/Dance 
19th  Students last day - 
             Big Banana fun park  

Principal’s Message 
What a spectacular day! It was amazing to see our students and parents 
working together on Monday creating and designing a cubby house in our 
little playground. Thanks to Miss Vanessa for making this and the Teddy 
Bears Picnic a reality. Uncle Mark and his son were a welcomed addition to 
the day and we were also able to celebrate our volunteers for afternoon 
tea. Without the support of our volunteers in classrooms, canteen, gardens, 
and even book covering, our school would not be the fabulous place it is. 
THANKYOU! 

Our Year 5 students shared their leadership speeches yesterday. Such a 
caring bunch of students with big dreams. We hope to provide all students 
with the opportunity to take a leadership role in their education journey. 
Leaders will be presented at our Presentation Day Monday 17th December. 

Year 6 students attended the small school’s orientation last Friday and 
were pleasantly surprised with the activities held on the day. They will return 
with all schools this Friday as the weeks till the end of their primary school 
lives dwindle. 

Next week, our students will begin Swim Scheme with Mr Neal, Mrs Lemmes 
and Mr Phillips supporting our students in this program. Very worthwhile and 
affordable this year. 

Our focus for PBL is Taking Care of Others which is a core value for our 
students and staff at Repton Public School.  We are discussing how well this 
is reflected by being responsible, respectful and resilient students.  

Have a good week, 

Mrs Kristy Glyde 
Principal 

 

STAR TRANSITION  
DAY 5 

 

 

Thought of the Day 
Success is no accident. It is hard work, perseverance, 
learning, studying, sacrifice and most of all, love of 

what you are doing or learning to do. ~Pele 
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Positive Behaviour for Learning 
 
This week’s focus for PBL is on ‘Taking Care of Others’. 
 
Here at Repton, we are like one giant family. It is one 
of the beautiful things about our school that you just 
can’t find in many schools elsewhere. Part of being 
family - is taking care of each other.  
 
This week, we are looking for students who are 
displaying a positive attitude and kind-heartedness 
towards other people. This will look like: 
 

• Students using kind language 
• Students being helpful towards each other 
• Students being inclusive 
• Students sharing 

Kind language means both the words we choose, 
and the tone in which we speak. If our voice can 
mimic white fluffy clouds, a light breeze or cool 
flowing water, then we will be speaking gently with 
each other. That is how we take care of each other. 

Being inclusive means that we invite people into share 
in what we are doing. That can happen both in the 
playground and in the classroom. We share our 
equipment.  

Being helpful means that we try to do things for other 
people that make their lives easier. If everybody went 
out of their way to do something nice for someone 
else every single day - the world would be an 
amazing place! 

Let’s see what you can do to help improve this world! 

 

 
 

                        CANTEEN ROSTER TERM 4 2018 
 

WEEK FRIDAY VOLUNTEERS 

    7 30th November Michele Storey  
    8 7th December No Canteen 
    9 14th December No Canteen 

10 HOLIDAYS! No Canteen 
 

No precooked meals for the rest of the term. 
 
We will have available burgers, pizzas, toasties, pies 

and sausage rolls. 
 

 

 
Keep those 
bottle tops 
coming in 

Students will be doing an art project 
using plastic bottle tops. Please send 
any plastic bottle tops that you have 
to the school office. 

Return and Earn 
Our school will now be collecting 
plastic bottles, cans and glass bottles 
to earn 10c per container and help 
reduce waste in our environment. If 
you would like to donate your 
empties to our school, please send 
into the collection bin. 
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Music  Garden  Kitchen 

 

 

 

 

 

1/2/3 composed their own 
music piece using percussion 

instruments.  
 

The garden is flourishing at the 
end of Spring.  The class were 
excited to harvest potatoes. 

 

K-1 practiced some great 
cooking skills in making 

flatbread, onion jam and 
guacamole  

 

 

PRODUCE STALL – Every Tuesday 
We have a variety of goods on sale every Tuesday, please 
support the school and students by purchasing products 
which have been produced at the school. 

P&C FACEBOOK 

Search for Repton Public School P&C to join our Facebook 
group where you can see school updates and ask 
questions anywhere, anytime. 

 
 
 
 

 

 

MAKE A 
CHRISTMAS 

WREATH   

 At the Botanic Garden. 

Wreath materials supplied 
$5 per person 

  
Book your group in now by  
contacting Sue McEntyre 

  
Friday 14th December   

6pm-7pm  
Sue McEntyre on 6648 4881 or 

sue.mcentyre@chcc.nsw.gov.au 

 

mailto:sue.mcentyre@chcc.nsw.gov.au
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Cubby House Day     
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